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Newsletter 
 

Bracknell Conservation Volunteers 
 

Newsletter No. 172  20 April 2023 

What we’ve been doing 

11 April 2023     Snaprails Park 
The main task was to clear an old wooden fence that had fallen over and replace it to 
restore the boundary. We also cleaned mud from the edge of the cycle track and cleared 
brambles to give more room for bluebells. 

 
The weather was mild, with sun and cloud. Rain had been forecast, but did not materialise. 

 
17 volunteers attended. 
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18 April 2023    Big Wood 

First task was to remove tree guards from thousands of trees. 

Second task was to install a new gate in the fence. 

The weather was sunny but windy, becoming cloudy after lunch. 16 volunteers attended. 

 
© Bracknell Conservation Volunteers 2023 

 

Coming up next 

 

25 April 2023      Long Hill  Park 

Task: cut back rhododendron 

 

2 May 2023       Lily Hill Park 

Task: path widening and weeding 
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What’s on 

 

Wildlife in Ascot 
 

Sunday 29 April 2023    05:45 – about 08:00 

 
Dawn chorus walk in Swinley Forest from Woodlands Ride in south Ascot, led by 

David Calcutt 

 
Dress warmly with stout shoes. No dogs please. 

Please email us at ascot.wildlife@gmail.com to book  your place. 

. 
 
 

Bracknell Forest Natural History Society (BFNHS) 
 

Monday 15 May 2023    doors open 19:15 for 19:30 start 
 

Evening talk: “ANCIENT TREES AND ALL THAT ROT” 
 

Dr Helen Read, Burnham Beeches Conservation Officer 

 
Recital Room, South Hill Park 

 
BFNHS members £1, visitors £3 (pay at door) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact Bracknell Conservation Volunteers 
On-site mobile phone: 07986 707 448 

Programme enquiries telephone Trevor Scott on 01344 628 602 
or email: eddiescott999@yahoo.co.uk 

Produced by Roger Britt. Send any contributions/comments to rogerbritt@btinternet.com 

This Newsletter has been sent to you via a mailing list which contains your personal data, and which is managed in accordance 

with the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). You may unsubscribe from the Newsletter at any time by sending an e-

mail with the word “unsubscribe” in the subject line to: rogerbritt@btinternet.com 
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